
PETER SMITH RETIRES 
 

Following a 50 year career in planning, of 
which the last 15 were with Weston 
Consulting, Peter Smith has announced 
his retirement. 
 
After graduating from the University of 
Liverpool in 1962, Peter worked for 
municipal government in England. Since 
moving to Canada in 1966, Peter has 
worked on a wide range of urban planning 
and development activities with firms such 
as M.M. Dillon Limited, Proctor and 
Redfern Limited and UMA Group Limited.  
 
 
 

Peter is well known and respected in the planning industry through his activities 
with various professional affiliations such as O.P.P.I. and B.I.L.D. and his 
experiences as an expert witness at many Ontario Municipal Board hearings. 
 
Weston Consulting celebrated Peter’s career at the Alta Rossa Ristorante in 
Vaughan, during which he was thanked for his services to the planning industry 
and for his support and guidance to many staff, past and present. 
 
Although ‘semi-retired’, Peter will remain in planning for the immediate future, 
operating as an independent contractor in order to complete work currently in 
progress with his existing clients. 
 
We wish Peter a happy retirement (when he finally decides to stop working!). 
 
 
 
 
 
 


